
	

	

30th November 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I have very much enjoyed getting to know the class over the last couple of weeks but realise that I 
have not met all of the parents. In order to show some of the things that we have been doing and also 
to give you an opportunity to meet myself in an informal manner you are invited to a Learning Cafe, 
this Thursday at 2:45pm. 
 
If you wish to attend please come to the front reception where you will be signed in and shown to the 
classroom. The aim of this session is for you to see your child learning in the and also to give myself 
an opportunity to meet you. There will be a more formal parents evening in February where you will 
get an indication of the progress your child is making in the curriculum. 
 
I look forward to meeting as many of you as possible on Thursday 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Murkett 
Class Teacher 
	
 
	

	

	

	

	




